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Kerns, Douglas

From: Nathan Brooks <nateb.rivercityrentals@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 2:10 PM
To: Kerns, Douglas
Subject: Inv. 00012966 dispute
Attachments: 1018 Gilette Inv. 00012966_000017.pdf

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
RE: Invoice #00012966 (See attached.) 

  

We are requesting to be presented in front of the board of public works to dispute the charges on invoice #00012966. 
We agree that the ramps going from the road to the sidewalk needed to be cleared, however, the tenants currently 
residing at 1018 Gillette St. had already cleared the entire sidewalk. The images provided by the City of La Crosse 
representing what the tenants cleared versus what the city cleared are nearly identical. We, nor the tenants, feel this 
constitutes for the entire area to be cleared and charged by the city. Furthermore, the contractor hired by the City of La 
Crosse damaged the fence post that was near the sidewalk during this process. This fence post had to be removed due 
to the damage and now needs to be replaced.  

  

Nathan Brooks 

Owner, River City Rentals, LLC 

(608) 792 8072 

nateb.rivercityrentals@gmail.com 


